
 
 

 

September 2024 

  
Year 7 Virtual Parents Evening Thursday 17th October 4pm-7pm  
  
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
I am writing to invite you and your child to our Y7 Virtual Parents Evening on Thursday 17th October. This 
Parents Evening is in our calendar to allow you the opportunity to meet with your child’s subject teachers 
and discuss their progress at Scalby. We deliberately hold this evening early in our school calendar to allow 
you to meet your child’s teachers and see how they have settled into life at Scalby. This Parents Evening is 
primarily based around the transition to Scalby rather than giving in depth academic progress data. You will 
receive further information regarding your child’s academic scores and engagement later in the school year.   
  
At these meetings, you will have an opportunity for to ask questions to our subject teachers.  Please do bear 
in mind the time with each member of staff is limited to 5 minutes. After 5 minutes the online system will 
automatically cut off. Some of our staff teach multiple Y7 classes and therefore appointments are allocated 
on a first come first served basis, with each parent able to book a maximum of 8 appointments.  
  
The school booking system can be found using this link, https://scalbyschool.schoolcloud.co.uk/, where you 
will be able to make and view appointments.  To log in, just enter your details and that of your child in the 
fields provided.   
 
The system will be live for booking on Monday 7th October at 17:00 and close on Friday 11th October at 
17:00.  
 
On the evening, you and your son/daughter should log in to the parents’ evening system at the allocated 
time and follow the instructions to start each meeting. Please aim to log in 2 minutes before your allotted 
time. https://scalbyschool.schoolcloud.co.uk/   
   
Of course, contact with teachers at Scalby is never limited to parents’ evenings; you are always welcome to 
call or email your child’s teachers at any time should you require an update on their progress.  
  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr J Philliskirk  

Assistant Headteacher – Raising Achievements and Standards 
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